SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

25th March 2022



Year 6: Survival on Hampstead Heath

Year 6 classes visited Hampstead Heath as part of their topic; Survival!

They learned about some of the local flora and fauna. They even tasted some edible plants such as wild garlic, which the children really enjoyed.







They were put to work, learning how to build shelters and light fires in the wild using natural resources. The shelter building required each group to work as a team and the children learned the value good communication in order to get the job done!

Despite the typical British spring weather, a great time was had by all.

Football Friendlies

Well done to the boys football team who played very well in a friendly matches at Talacre Sports Centre. 11 boys from Year 6 took part in matches against Gospel Oak, Torriano, New End, Rhyl and Holy Trinity.



Year 3 Assembly







The children in Year 3 put on a wonderful assembly for parents/carers and governors last week, showcasing some of the things they have learnt so far this year through their topic work.

They took us on a journey through time from the Stone Age to the Ancient Egyptians, taught us all about healthy eating, and their 'Volcanos Got Talent' competition taught us about some of the active and dormant volcanoes around the world.

It was lovely to have everyone back in school again

for our class assemblies and the audience was really impressed with their confident performance. Well done to everyone in Year 3!

Camden Primary Choir Festival

On Tuesday 15th March our school choir took part in one of the 5 livestream performances that formed part of this year's Camden Primary Choir Festival.

At the festival they sang four group songs with the choirs from Gospel Oak, King's Cross Academy and St Joseph's. They also sang a wonderful three part harmony version of 'Gonna Rise Up Singing' as their individual song contribution.



For those who are celebrating Easter



- Tickets £6 per participating child
- Includes trail sheet and chocolate egg
- Available 2nd 18th April

wildlondon.org.uk/events

Certificates of Achievement

Well done to our most recent certificate winners who were nominated for achieving well in their learning or behaviour. These children will be presented with their certificates in class or in their achievement assembly:

Nursery: Rayyan Islam, Livia Whelan, Arsalan Niazi, Ghani Khan, Aqeel Talukdar, Safia Murzakhil, Jameliah Djamba Tshiuaka, Sufyan Adam, Safa Khan, Alia Ebad, Amin Aden, Amelia Haque,

Reception: Abdullah Habib, Sapphire Shah-Coakley, Zainab Khan, Kanita Lahi, Zaynah Ali, Muaadh Adan, Fatima Habib, Umut Keskin, Inaya Kalam, Lyla Hussain, Raffaella Alakparbayov, Omran Ali

Year 1: Hamza Dahir, Mohammed Ibrahim, Naima Chowdhury, Rhys Vagadia, Riley-James Wiggett, Maria Aleena Akbar, Labeebah Alam, Riyana Mohamud, Salman Mohamoud, Erdi Misini

Year 2: Ihtesham Hussen, Aariz Miah, Qusai Ali, Zakariya Hussain, Ryan Ahmed, Tanvir Ali, Dunia El-Louah, Yahya Ali

Year 3: Abdullah Niazi, Humaira Ali, Adam Ali, Modina Mohsin, Nasra Ahmed, Yusuf Muhid, Ibrahim Mohamud, Sulaiman Rahman,

Year 4: Yakoub Adjal, Halima Akther, Abdulrahman Abdullahi, Sara Barcag, Yusra Ali, Amara Abdur-Rahman, Callum Asamuah, Fatima Bouhafs

Year 5: Maryama Ahmed, Alara Yesil, Jallilah Faiz, Rayhan Amirir

Year 6: Samiha Haque, Suhayb Mohamed, Rawda Abdullahi, Tawheed Haque, Dina Sultana, Yamin Rahman, Sunnah Uddin, ZamZam Ibrahim



Spring Term Holidays!

This springtime many of our school community are preparing for religious and non-religious festivals, with many of them falling in the spring term holiday, which starts on Monday 4th April.

In our school community, families will be celebrating Easter, observing the beginning of Ramadan, celebrating Passover and Gudi Padwa. We send our best wishes to you all.

We will break up at 1.30pm on Friday 1st April and we would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents/guardians and families for your continued support over the course of this term.

We hope that you are all able to spend some quality time together over the holidays and look forward to welcoming you back to the summer term on **Wednesday 20th April 2022.**



Maths Stars

Pupils are showing great resilience in learning their number bonds, multiplication and division facts. These children have been successful in earning the following badges:

I star: Sulaman Uddin, Aleena Rahman,

2 star: Mason Churchill, Ayub Mudey, Taiba Hakim, Tanvir Ali, Maryam Miah

Handwriting Champions

These children have been awarded handwriting pencils and pens for their consistently joined handwriting across all of their work.

Handwriting Pen Awards:

Ehsan Khan, Ismail Ahmed, Musa Mohamed, Jumana Oulad Saad, Sifann Haji Nebo, Sumayah Noor, Maria Mahjoub